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Husch Blackwell Earns High Marks on 
2012 Corporate Equality Index
The Human Rights Campaign Foundation recently released its 2012 Corporate 
Equality Index, and Husch Blackwell received a 90 percent rating. The firm’s 
high score reflects a commitment to equality for its lesbian, gay, bisexual and 
transgender employees and consumers. 

The CEI rated 636 total businesses for the 2012 index, evaluating LGBT-
related policies and practices including non-discrimination policies, 
transgender health benefits and domestic partner benefits. 

Visit the Human Rights Campaign website for more information on the 2012 
Corporate Equality Index, or to download a free copy of the report. 
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